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June 2011 

GRADUATION SERVICE on 18th May saw a packed to overflowing Lisburn Baptist 

church celebrate the presentation of awards to 13 full-time and 31 part-time students. The 
achievement of 35 students, who had already 
received an undergraduate or postgraduate 
university award during the year, was also 
recognised.  

The guest speaker, 
Jonathan Lamb of the 
Langham Partnership, 
addressed the 
graduating students 
with some key 
priorities for Christian 
service from  
2 Corinthians 4:1-6. 

 
Due to the large numbers, an overflow was set up in the church hall. Afterwards the majority of 
the 650 who attended, stayed for some refreshments. It was an inspiring night with one 
graduating part-time student contacting the College a few days later to enquire about further 
study. 

Continue to pray for the full-time students seeking opportunities in Christian service. Six have 
already been placed and some are pursuing further studies. Pray that all who have graduated 
will be used by God, in whatever their context, for His glory. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE CONTINUE TO PRAY for the 

2011 intake 

We have offered nine places to date with further 
interviews in June. Keep praying for 16 new full-time 
students for September. Pray for 30 to replace our  
part-time graduates and a good intake for the 
postgraduate programme.  


